
 
 
 

Addendum 1 
Solicitation 21-AA06 

RFP for Lakewalk and Brighton Surveys 
 
This addendum serves to notify all bidders of the following changes to the solicitation 
documents: 
 
Clarification – The City is not asking for any title work for the boundary survey requested in 
Alternate 1.  
 
The following questions asked are answered below: 
 
Q1 - There are areas on the exhibits marked in red and yellow, FEMA and FEMA 404 areas 
respectively.  Will the City provide the surveyor with legal descriptions of those areas? 
A1 - The FEMA designations are related to a separate project for work on the shoreline and 
have no bearing on this survey. 
 
Q2 -Can you provide specific requirements for the tree survey (i.e., species, diameter, 
condition, etc.)? 
A2 -   The City will not be providing legal descriptions. Tree surveys are to follow the Unified 
Development Code (UDC) for Number 3. 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum by including a copy of it with your proposal. 
 
Posted:  January 29, 2021 

 


